CASCADE TOWNSHIP OLMSTED COUNTY – MINNESOTA BOARD MINUTES

March 6, 2008

Reconvened meeting of March 3, 2008

- The reconvened meeting of the Cascade Township Board was held at the Cascade Township Maintenance Garage at 9:00am. Present were Chairman Lenny Laures, Supervisors Arlen Heathman And Harold Atkinson. Clerk\treasurer Joe Vroman was not in attendance.
- The board members took a brief look at what Superior was doing to correct the two furnaces at the garage.
- The board then went to Zumbro Ridge and Hallmark Terrace Trailer Parks to do an on-site inspection of the two storm shelters. Both shelters were found to be in compliance as per the previous inspection dated February 28, 1997. A letter will be sent to the owners and site managers of Zumbro Ridge to keep snow clear of shelter door and reinstall emergency lights which have fallen off their attachments.

Meeting recessed at 9:45am

The Board will meet again on Friday, March 7 at 9:00am at the home of the clerk to conduct a board of audit.

Motion by Laures, Seconded by Atkinson, all voted in favor.

Submitted: Joe Vroman, clerk